
                     POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                        October 4, to October 10, 2020 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 215 calls for service.  

    

Drug Paraphernalia 

On 10/4/20 at 2:23PM officers on patrol in the 600 block of W. Highland Ave., 

contacted the driver of a vehicle for a parking violation. During the field interview, 

the driver stated that he was on parole. Drug paraphernalia was discovered in the 

vehicle.  The driver was cited and released in the field. 

Case to DA’s office 

Theft of signs 

A female RP called to report a theft of several political campaign signs.  The signs 

were taken from various locations within the city limits, by unknown suspect(s).  The 

thefts occurred on various dates and times from 9/5/20 to 10/5/20.  Officers checked 

the area but were unable to find the suspect(s). 

Case to Detectives 

Phone Scam 

10/5/20 at 10:50AM in the 400 block of W. Sierra Madre Bl. 

A resident in the 600 block of W. Sierra Madre Bl. was befriended by a suspect via 

text messages. The suspect sent checks to the resident and convinced him to cash 

them. The resident deposited the checks and sent the cash to suspect via gift cards. 

The checks bounced and the resident was at a loss for a large sum of money. The 

resident has received additional checks but has not cashed them. 

Case to Detectives 

 

Theft from a vehicle 

On 10/10/20, Officers responded to the 1000 block of Vista Ave in regards to a grand 

theft from vehicle report.  The resident’s vehicle was parked in the driveway of the 

residence. The resident discovered her vehicle was ransacked with several personal 

items stolen on Friday, October 09, 2020. 

Case to Detectives 
 

 

 

 



 


